Dear Senator,

| am writing today in favor of SB 196, a bill that requires schools to put their curricula on their web sites
so parents can know what is being taught to their children. What is often being taught is Critical Race
Theory, which among other things, teaches students to believe that America is basically racist or

sexist. It also teaches that we are inherently racist because of the color of our skin.

For far too long, our schools have been used as propaganda machines to indoctrinate our children on
CRT,; to the exclusion all other viewpoints.

It is no wonder Alaska schools are so far behind in teaching the basics, such as reading; to the point
where the education community is now asking for additional funds to teach those basics.

Please pass SB 196 to protect our children, our families, and our state from CRT in our schools.

Thank you,

Barbara Tyndall




